 Dual Credit and Advanced Placement Form

This email and form are designed to help us identify who took dual credit courses and who would like those courses evaluated for credit at Centre College. Please read our dual credit policy at the top of the form – if you feel you are eligible to have your dual credit work transfer in, please complete the Dual Credit Form as soon as possible here, https://forms.office.com/r/QhxQuJ5USJ. 

If you are planning on having us evaluate your dual credit work please have your final and official dual credit transcript(s) sent directly to our office, registrar@centre.edu, at your earliest convenience. 

Once we have received the majority of the expected dual credit transcripts, we will start our evaluation process. You will receive your dual credit evaluation later in the summer but before start of term. Your results will arrive via an email from me. 

If you would like to have us evaluate your Advanced Placement scores make sure Centre College has been added to your College Board account as a school recipient. We typically receive all AP scores from College Board in late July. We will evaluate every report we receive for incoming students. Here, https://www.centre.edu/apply/college-credit-equivalency, you will find our AP Policy if you would like to review it and preliminarily determine if your past exams are eligible for credit. 

In addition to this information, please keep an eye out for an email from our Registrar later this afternoon regarding registration and advising instructions! 

Please let me know if you have questions or concerns regarding dual credit or AP. We are looking forward to welcoming you to campus soon!
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